
The Aluminium Stewardship Initiative (ASI) registered as a not-for-profit 
organisation in June 2015. Since then, we have accomplished a great deal, 
thanks to a dedicated group of talented colleagues, both past and present.

ASI appreciates all the valuable inputs and hard work of its staff and 
consultants and we look forward to achieving many more 

milestones together in the coming years!
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